
You Can Help Fight 
COVID-19, Flu, and RSV!
We are looking for children and households to take part in the 
CASCADIA Study! It only takes a few minutes to sign up.

Why are we doing this study?

We want to learn more about:

•	 How often COVID-19, flu, and RSV happen 
among children and adults

•	 How well COVID-19 vaccines protect people 
from COVID infection and illness

Who can take part in this study?

You may qualify for this study if you are: 

•	 6 months to 49 years of age
•	 Living in or around Portland, Oregon 

You do not need to be vaccinated to 
participate. 

Whole households—or just children—can sign up 
(even if no adults take part).

What would I have to do if I take part?

If you take part, we will ask you to:  

•	 Take a weekly home nasal swab and also 
tell us if you are feeling sick

•	 Visit our clinic one time per year and let us 
take a small blood sample

•	 Answer short surveys online or over 
the phone

We will test your swab for COVID-19, 
flu, and RSV and will give you the 
results every week!

You will receive gift cards 
to thank you for taking 
part in the study.

For more information and to join the study, go to our website: 
wwwww.cw.cascadiastudy.orgascadiastudy.org or scan the QR code. 

Questions? Email us CHR_Cascadia@kpchr.orgCHR_Cascadia@kpchr.org or call us 503-335-6350.

The CASCADIA Study is being conducted by the Center for Health Research at Kaiser Permanente Northwest 
and the University of Washington. The study is funded by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. 
These institutions comply with applicable Federal civil rights laws and do not discriminate against individuals 
or groups of people on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.

You’ll get 
COVID-19, 
Flu, & RSV 

results!


